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  Ontologies and Big Data Considerations for
Effective Intelligence Lu, Joan,Xu,
Qiang,2017-02-08 Across numerous industries in
modern society, there is a constant need to gather
precise and relevant data efficiently and quickly.
As such, it is imperative to research new methods
and approaches to increase productivity in these
areas. Ontologies and Big Data Considerations for
Effective Intelligence is a key source on the
latest advancements in multidisciplinary research
methods and applications and examines effective
techniques for managing and utilizing information
resources. Featuring extensive coverage across a
range of relevant perspectives and topics, such as
visual analytics, spatial databases, retrieval
systems, and ontology models, this book is ideally
designed for researchers, graduate students,
academics, and industry professionals seeking ways
to optimize knowledge management processes.
  Digital Arts and Entertainment: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications Management
Association, Information Resources,2014-06-30 In
today’s interconnected society, media, including
news, entertainment, and social networking, has
increasingly shifted to an online, ubiquitous
format. Artists and audiences will achieve the
greatest successes by utilizing these new digital
tools. Digital Arts and Entertainment: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications examines
the latest research and findings in electronic
media, evaluating the staying power of this
increasingly popular paradigm along with best
practices for those engaged in the field. With
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chapters on topics ranging from an introduction to
online entertainment to the latest advances in
digital media, this impressive three-volume
reference source will be important to researchers,
practitioners, developers, and students of the
digital arts.
  The Kingdom and People of Siam John Bowring,1857
  Abarat Clive Barker,2011-08-30 Clive Barker,
author of The Thief of Always, delivers an epic
battle filled with fantasy and adventure that
readers won't want to put down! A journey beyond
imagination is about to unfold... It begins in
Chickentown, USA. There lives Candy Quackenbush,
her heart bursting for some clue as to what her
future might hold. When the answer comes, it’s not
one she expects. Welcome to the Abarat, a vast
archipelago where every island is a different hour
of the day. Candy has a place in this
extraordinary land: She is here to help save the
Abarat from the dark forces that are stirring at
its heart—forces older than Time itself, and more
evil than anything Candy has ever encountered.
She’s a strange heroine, she knows. But this is a
strange world. And in the Abarat, all things are
possible. Don't miss this first book in Clive
Barker's New York Times bestselling Abarat series.
  Miyuki-Chan in Wonderland CLAMP,2014-09-23 There
are many worlds in the universe outside of our
own, connected by doors that are hidden to the
eye. But if you chance upon those doors, you can
be transported to a place where supple beauties
reign supreme and all of your fantasies come
alive. Should you pass through the doorways, be
most careful, for the creatures you will meet can
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be as dangerous as they are beautiful. Many would
die for a glimpse at those worlds - Miyuki would
do anything to have them go away. -- VIZ Media
  How to Say it Rosalie Maggio,1990 Contains
advice on writing effective business and social
letters in forty subject areas, with lists of
words, phrases, sentences, and paragraphs relevant
to each topic, and sample letters that may be
reproduced and modified for individualized use.
  ไอทีกับการเมืองไทย Nopphadon ʻInnā,2006
  Marvel Universe vs. The Punisher ,2011-07-13
Jonathan Mayberry and Goran Parlov take you on a
journeyinto the darkest territory. A terrible
plague has swept the Earth, turning everyone--
human, hero, villain, god and monster--into
sadistic cannibal predators. As Spider-Man, the
Hulk, the Thing and other infected start a feeding
frenzy, the world falls in a wave of insatiable
violence. Now, five years later, one man stands
against the hordes of monsters who hunt the night.
He is the Punisher, and he has an endless supply
of ammunition.
  Syntactic Structures Noam Chomsky,2020-05-18 No
detailed description available for Syntactic
Structures.
  The Enterprising Impresario Walter Maynard,1867
  The Assassination of Jesse James by the Coward
Robert Ford Ron Hansen,2013-05-28 A powerful novel
of the infamous Western outlaw and his killer:
“The best blend of fiction and history I’ve read
in a long while” (John Irving). By age thirty-
four, Jesse James was already one of the most
notorious and admired men in America. Bank robber,
train bandit, gang leader, killer, and beloved son
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of Missouri— James’s many epithets live on in
newspapers and novels alike. As his celebrity was
reaching its apex, James met Robert Ford, the
brother of a James gang member—an awkward,
antihero-worshipping twenty-year-old with stars in
his eyes. The young man’s fascination with the
legend borders on jealous obsession: While Ford
wants to ride alongside James as his most-trusted
confidant, sharing his spotlight is not enough. As
a bond forms between the two men, Ford realizes
that the only way he’ll ever be as powerful as his
idol is to become him; he must kill James and take
his mantle. In the striking novel that inspired
the film of the same name starring Brad Pitt and
Casey Affleck, bestselling author Ron Hansen
retells a classic Wild West story that has long
captured the nation’s imagination, and breathes
new life into the final days and ignoble death of
an iconic American man.
  Dreamsnake Vonda N. McIntyre,2021-10-12 The Hugo
and Nebula Award–winning novel from the New York
Times–bestselling author of The King’s Daughter.
On an Earth scarred by nuclear war, Snake
harnesses the power of venom to cure illnesses and
vaccinate against disease. The healer can even
ease patients into death with the power of her
dreamsnake. But she is not respected and trusted
by all, and when she tries to help a sick nomad
child, the frightened clan kills her dreamsnake.
Ashamed of being misjudged and grieving the loss
of her dreamsnake, Snake has one choice to
maintain her livelihood: she must travel to the
city, which jealously guards its knowledge. And
before she faces the prejudices and arrogance of
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the people there, Snake must make her way across a
barren desert, surviving storms and radiation
poisoning, helping those she can—all while a
madman stalks her every move . . . “[Dreamsnake]
is filled with scenes as suspenseful as anyone
could wish . . . but most of all it addresses the
humanity in all of us.” —The Seattle Times “A
haunting, rich, and tender novel that explores the
human side of science fiction in a manner that’s
all too uncommon.” —Robert Silverberg “A splendid
tale, combining the sensitivity and attention to
mood of the new generation of SF writers with a
gripping and well-worked-out adventure . . . The
novel is rich in character, background and
incident—unusually absorbing and moving.”
—Publishers Weekly “Instead of kicking butt, the
lead character is dedicated to saving lives. . . .
Snake’s blighted world is expertly drawn, and her
encounters with dysfunctional societies can be
bracing and challenging reading.” —The Guardian
“This is an exciting future-dream with real
characters, a believable mythos and, what’s more
important, an excellent, readable story.” —Frank
Herbert, author of the Dune series
  The Moon Princess Sao Sanda,2008 Narrated by the
eldest daughter of Sa Shwe Thaike, the Prince of
Yawnghwe, The Moon Princess recounts both the
story of her early life and at the same time
provides a fascinating memoir of her father who,
in 1948, became President of the Union of Burma
after Burma gained its independence. She describes
growing up in the Shan States and records the
changes that occurred during the periods of
British colonial rule, war and Japanese
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occupation, the return of the British
administration, the troubled years after Burmas
independence and, finally, the military takeover
in 1962. It is a personal account of a family
caught up in political turmoil which led to the
loss of a brother and a father, the first during
the coup and the latter, in military custody. The
Moon Princess is an important record of a
tumultuous period in the history of a troubled
country. It includes appendices of important
political documents relating to the Shan states
and tables of the ruling princes and family trees.
  Daughter of Hassan Penny Jordan,2020-07-01 Re-
read this classic romance by New York Times
bestselling author Penny Jordan. Innocent Danielle
is horrified to learn her beloved stepfather has
arranged her marriage to his nephew. It’s clear
Jourdan thinks a woman’s place is within the
palace walls, but Danielle can’t help but be drawn
to her brooding suitor. Marriage to him would only
destroy her...wouldn’t it? Originally published in
1982. Mills & Boon Modern — Escape to exotic
locations where passion knows no bounds.
  Encyclopedia of Chart Patterns Thomas N.
Bulkowski,2011-03-10 In this revised and expanded
second edition of the bestselling Encyclopedia of
Chart Patterns, Thomas Bulkowski updates the
classic with new performance statistics for both
bull and bear markets and 23 new patterns,
including a second section devoted to ten event
patterns. Bulkowski tells you how to trade the
significant events -- such as quarterly earnings
announcements, retail sales, stock upgrades and
downgrades -- that shape today?s trading and uses
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statistics to back up his approach. This
comprehensive new edition is a must-have reference
if you're a technical investor or trader. Place
your order today. The most complete reference to
chart patterns available. It goes where no one has
gone before. Bulkowski gives hard data on how good
and bad the patterns are. A must-read for anyone
that's ever looked at a chart and wondered what
was happening. -- Larry Williams, trader and
author of Long-Term Secrets to Short-Term Trading
  To Reign in Hell Steven Brust,2007-04-01 The
time is the Beginning. The place is Heaven. The
story is the Revolt of the Angels—a war of magic,
corruption and intrigue that could destroy the
universe. To Reign in Hell was Stephen Brust's
second novel, and it's a thrilling retelling of
the revolt of the angels, through the lens of epic
fantasy. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
  The Last Illusion Clive Barker,2016-11-25 Once a
novella bundled in 'Books of Blood' and 'Cabal,'
Clive Barker's 'The Last Illusion' appears as a
self-contained novel in this annotated edition.
  Sex with the Queen LP Eleanor Herman,2006-11-07
In this follow-up to her bestselling Sex with
Kings, Eleanor Herman reveals the truth about what
goes on behind the closed door of the queen's
boudoir. Impeccably reseached, filled with page-
turning romance, passion, and scandal, Sex with
the Queen explores the scintillating sexual lives
of some of our most beloved and infamous female
rulers, including the notorious Catherine the
Great, the passionately foolish Marie Antoinette,



9

the destructively willful Tsarina Alexandra, and
the bastion of virtue, Queen Victoria - mother of
nine children.
  The King Never Smiles Paul M. Handley,2017
Thailand's Bhumibol Adulyadej, the only king ever
born in the United States, came to the throne of
his country in 1946 and is now the world's
longest-serving monarch. This book tells the
unexpected story of his life and 60-year rule --
how a Western-raised boy came to be seen by his
people as a living Buddha, and how a king widely
seen as beneficent and apolitical could in fact be
so deeply political, autocratic, and even brutal.
Paul Handley provides an extensively researched,
factual account of the king's youth and personal
development, ascent to the throne, skillful
political maneuverings, and attempt to shape
Thailand as a Buddhist kingdom.
  The Princess Diaries: Volume 7 and 3/4:
Valentine Princess Meg Cabot,2009-10-06 That is,
it usually means those things. But when you're
Princess Mia, nothing happens the way it's
supposed to. For one thing, Grandmère seems
determined to prove that boy (or Michael, as he is
commonly known) isn't the right one for the crown
princess of Genovia. And Mia isn't having much
luck proving otherwise, since Michael has a
history of being decidedly against any kind of
exploitative commercialization (Valentine's Day,
as it is commonly known). Boris can declare his
love openly to Lilly, and even Kenny comes through
with a paltry Whitman's Sampler. So why can't
Michael give in to Cupid and tell Mia he loves
her—preferably with something wrapped in red or
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pink and accompanied by roses—in time to prove
he's Mia's true prince?
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